
 

Town of Grand Valley Operating Budget 2025 

 

Patching/Washouts (Rural) 

The budget presented relates to the repair of rural area roads that is required after heavy rainfall, if the 

gravel shoulder of a paved road is washed away or if the paved area requires patching. 

Microsurfacing projects completed in 2024 will help decrease the amount of patching work required. 

Gravel and grading should help decrease the number of washout incidents as we work to improve our 

gravel road conditions. 

 

Second Draft 

- No changes 


